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Ministry of External Affairs
New Delhi

No. AA/121/01/2024- 298 02" September 2024
To,

Dr. Santosh G. Honavar

Honorary General Secretary

All Indian Ophthalmological Society (AIOS)
Delhi

Subject:  Participation of foreign nationals in International Society of Ocular Oncology (ISOO)
Biennial Conference 2024 to be held at Taj Cidade De Goa Horizon, Goa from 03™ to
07" December 2024.
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Sir,

With reference to your letter dated 08.08.2024 on the captioned subject, Missions/Posts/e-visa
issuing authorities are authorized to issue Conference Visa/Visa of appropriate category to the
nominated foreign nationals as per list attached on production of the invitation letter from the
organizer subject to usual checks in accordance with the extant visa norms.

2. This will be further subject to clearances/approvals from MHA/other authorities (where
applicable).
3. This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority.

Yours faithfully,

(A=

(Kamkholen Kipgen)

Section Officer (Monitoring Cell)
Tel No.: 23086667

Email Id: socoord@mea.gov.in

Copy to: Ministry of Home Affairs, [Kind Attn: Shri T.C. Meena, US (CC)], Foreigners Division, Major
Dhyan Chand National Stadium, New Delhi.




